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Comments: Our pristine mountains and wildlife are local treasures that will be negatively impacted should the

roller coaster be built. We already have the chairlift. The roller coaster will cut through our beautiful forest,

displace wildlife, increase both foot and vehicle traffic, increase noise, trash and completely disrupt hiking and

other non invasive activities. We do NOT need this and when it fails, we will be left with a rusting hulk of an

eyesore and a constant reminder that once again, the dollar was put before nature. Thank you for taking our

opinions on this important issue! Lorraine Gullett


